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Calgary Branch Report To Council 

Since the last APEGGA Council Meeting, the following events have 
taken place in the Calgary Branch. 

Executive Meetings 

A branch executive meeting was held on November 3, 2003.  See 
the Meeting minutes for issues discussed. 

Branch Events 

• November 6, 2003, The Greenwood Inn, Northeast Luncheon. 
Susan Miller, Inno-Centre Alberta, presented “How Do You 
Know if a Technological Breakthrough has the Potential to be a 
Successful Business?” 

Upcoming Events 

• November 20, 2003, Fairmont Palliser Hotel, Downtown 
Luncheon. Speaker: Rocky Mottahedeh, P.Eng., P.Geol., United 
Oil & Gas Consulting, presents “An Integrated Geo-Modeling & 
Reservoir Management Case Study”. 

Forums & Professional Development Seminars 

• November 27, 2003, PD Evening, APEGGA Conference Room, 
Scotia Centre. Facilitator: Jill Armstrong, Canadian Mental 
Health Association - Calgary Region, presentation: The 
Copernicus Project: a Risk Management Program for Mental 
Health in the Workplace. 
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